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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

The Great Burn is unique for many reasons, one being it is one of the largest roadless areas in the Lower 48. We

have so few large areas left. Its wild with  many peaks and beautiful alpine lakes. It provides key habitat for our

rarer and endangered species  -  wolverines, Canada lynx, dispersing grizzly bears - and other wildlife. 

 

The addition of motorized use would be an incredible threat. We need to protect this potential wilderness area

and get it into the wilderness status sometime soon. 

As more of our wilderness areas get loved to death - this is an area that still provides solitude and deep

wilderness. 

 

I would like to see the entire roadless area managed as Wilderness. 

Please listen to the people of Montana. We love our public lands. 

 

Thanks for all the work going in to this forest plan.


